SIGN UP FOR IN-PERSON TOUR HERE—FOR THOSE ENTERING 3 and 4 YEAR OLD PRESCHOOL
FOR THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR

St. Mary School will hold in-person tour on Wednesday, December 9 from 6 pm to 7:30 pm
(last tour begins at 7:15 pm).

Please enter via the main Preschool entrance, which is located under the church, using the
door located on the parking lot side. There will be a sign outside indicating where the tour
will be and there is also a Preschool sign located on the side of the building.

REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED FOR ALL IN-PERSON TOURS. Masks are required for all in-person
tours.

To register via Sign-Up Genius for the December 9 In-Person Preschool Tour
ONLY:

Click on the following link and sign up for one of the times listed.

Please be sure to include your email address for us to follow-up with you with important details
prior to the in-person tours.

If you were not able to participate in one of our November and December Virtual Open Houses,
we encourage you to watch our Virtual Tour here on our website prior to our in-person tour.

We will also be holding further Virtual Open Houses in January.

Participating in one of our Virtual Open Houses prior to an in-person tour will give you the
opportunity to ask hear from our principal, faculty, students, parents and alumni.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION TO KNOW PRIOR TO YOUR IN-PERSON TOUR:

St. Mary School has guidelines in place for in-person tours all for the safety and well-being of you, our
students, Faculty and staff here at St. Mary School.

We please ask:

1- All those coming for the tour will be required to wear a mask, covering mouth and nose, during the
duration of the tour. We must also maintain the 6 feet social distancing requirement.

2-If anyone planning to attend the tour is feeling sick, we ask that we reschedule when everyone is
feeling well. Students are welcome to attend.

3-Bathrooms will not be available for use.


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E44ACA92AAAF49-inperson4

4-We ask all of our guests to please use hand sanitizer upon arrival (we will have it on hand) and
temperatures will be taken of all those who enter our building.

5- During the tour, you will be able to see the 3 and 4 year old preschool classrooms and briefly speak to
our preschool teachers.

6-We have limited the time for each tour to 15 minutes in order for us to clean in between.

7-We will not be able to sit down to have one-on-one conversations following the tour due to the time
frame set aside for the tours and for cleaning purposes- you will have the opportunity to ask questions
along the way during the tour. If you have additional questions we will be able to set-up a time for you
to contact our principal and/or teachers or we also encourage you to join one of our Virtual Open
Houses prior to your in-person tour, where you will have the opportunity to ask questions.

8-We ask please, if anyone in your group becomes ill (diagnosed with Covid-19) following your tour, to
please contact Jackie Kern at advancementoffifce@smarys.org as soon as possible.

9-We will ask all who attend to sign in and include contact information.

WE THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR HELPING TO KEEP OUR SCHOOL, FACULTY, STAFF, STUDENTS, AND
FUTURE SMS FAMILIES SAFE AND HEALTHY!


mailto:advancementoffifce@smarys.org

